
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 6th October 2023 

What has been happening this week?  

In Collective Worship, the children have been reflecting about showing others 

compassion. 

In English, the children have been revising coordinating and subordinating conjunctions 

and have looked at examples of persuasive writing  

In Maths, the year 5 children have practiced reading and writing numbers and year 6 

have been learning about the power of 10 

In History, the children have begun to make their own propaganda posters.   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Hannah, Theo D, Dora, Aldous, Scott and Sasha for making working 

periscopes in Science  

Headteachers Award: Archie for perseverance and Theo E for respect  

Shining Stars: Millie  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“I liked creating a book cover for our reading display– I chose The Lottie Project by 

Jacqueline Wilson” Shanice  

Reminders & Messages  

• Harvest Festival Service– Friday 13th October at Stelling Church. Please collect 

children from the church at the end of the day.  

• Open Celebration Worship– Friday 20th October 2.30pm 

• School Open Afternoon– Thursday 19th October 1.30pm– 4pm– please spread the 

word!  


